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Make Your Appointment for Dexter Kindergarten
Screening
JANUARY 31ST 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Make Your Appointment for Dexter Kindergarten Screening

Dexter, Missouri - Southwest Elementary will begin taking Kindergarten screening
appointments for the 2017-2018 academic school year on Wednesday, February 1s,
2017.

The actual screening will be held on Thursday, March 23rd and Friday, March 24th
from 8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. in the Southwest Elementary gym.

All incoming Kindergarten students must attend this very important screening!

Children must be five (5) years of age before August 1, 2017 to be eligible to attend the
upcoming school year.

Please call the Southwest Elementary office at (573) 614-1015 to schedule an
appointment.

A Social Security number must be available when making this appointment.

The following documentation is mandatory and must be provided at the time of screening
in order for your child to be enrolled:

Birth Certificate

Shot Record

/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=v6kd
/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=v6ha
javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Proof of Residency (Must be a financial obligation with your home address for example
a utility bill, cable bill, water bill, tax statement or mortgage statement)

The last day for making an appointment will be Wednesday, March 18, 2017.  Don't
delay sign up on Wednesday, February 1st.
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